
From: Jane Olds <clerk@launton-pc.gov.uk> 
Sent: 08 November 2019 17:05
To: Rebekah Morgan <rebekah.morgan@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application 19/02050/F

Dear Rebekah,

Launton Parish Council met on 7 November and considered planning application reference 
19/02050/F at Bicester Heritage Land At Skimmingdish Lane And Land And Roundabout At Bicester 
Road Launton for "Erection of a new substation" at the meeting.

The Council had no comments or objections to the proposal.

I should be grateful if you could add this under the statutory consultee section of the planning portal 
as I was not able to upload the comments directly.

Best wishes,

Jane

Jane Olds
Launton Parish Clerk
13 Oak Close
Bicester
OX26 3XD


